TOM GREEN COUNTY APPRAISAL DISTRICT

NOTICE

PUBLIC BUDGET HEARING OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS

September 10, 2021

The Board of Directors of the Tom Green County Appraisal District will conduct a Public hearing on
Friday, September 10, 2021, at 12:00 noon. The meeting will be held at the Directors Room of the
Appraisal District Offices at 2302 Pulliam, San Angelo, Texas. Items to be discussed will be the Tom
Green County Appraisal District Proposed Operating Budget for Tax year 2022.

Sincerely

John Conn, Secretary
Board of Directors

9/02/2021



